
CITY OF MADISON 
INTERDEPARTMENTAL  

CORRESPONDENCE 
 

Date:   August 12, 2008 
 

 
To:  CDA 
 
From:  Terri Goldbin, City of Madison, Economic Development Division  
  & Member of the Home Buyers Round Table of Dane County 
 
Subject: 2008 Home Buyers Fair 
 
The members of the Home Buyers Round Table of Dane County are excited to announce an 
upcoming Home Buyers Fair.  The City of Madison/CDA/CDBG are major sponsors of the fair. 
The fair will be on Saturday, September 6, 2008 at the American Family Corporate Headquarters 
from 8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.  The Fair is especially for first time homebuyers.  There will be 
exhibitors to answer questions and provide information.  If attendees attend the three required 
seminar sessions they can earn their Home Buyer’s Certificate, which is required for many 
mortgage loan programs.  The seminars will also be offered in Spanish.   Enclosed please find a 
brochure and a flyer further describing this event.  Please post this information.   
 
We hope if you have the opportunity, you will stop by this fulfilling event.  Please pass this 
information along to any of your constituents who may be thinking about buying a home. 
If you need additional brochures/flyers, call me at 266-4223 or e-mail 
tgoldbin@cityofmadison.com 
 
Enclosures 
 


